
Membership Message 3/2023 

 

Dear Members, 

 
WACA Council Meeting 
The 2nd WACA Council Meeting of 2023 is scheduled to be held on 4 June in Vila Nova de Poiares, 
Portugal. Member Clubs' WACA Representatives and Members-at-Large are requested to send to my 
attention any item(s) they would like to be included on the agenda. 
Association Representatives have been invited to join the Council members for a workshop to be held 
in conjunction with the Meeting the theme of which will be "WACA's Vision Towards the 2030 
Sustainable Development Agenda". 
 
WACA Contact 
A May 2023 issue of the WACA Contact is attached to this e-mail which replaces all previous issues. 
Please review for accuracy any specific entry that applies to you and/or your Club. Should you require 
an amendment to an entry for inclusion in the next issue, please send your request by e-mail to my 
attention: millerk@iata.org. 
 
WARR 
No, WARR is not a reference to a war it's an acronym for the World Airline Road Race. The WARR is 
an annual event which will be held this year in Calgary, Canada, on 
24 September: www.worldairlineroadrace.com. Chief Marketing/Events Officer, Silva Kandiah, has 
contacted the chair of WARR with a view to WACA perhaps hosting joint events together in 2024 and 
beyond. If any member would like to participate in this year's WARR, or volunteer to assist in the 
event's logistics, please contact Silva: s1510k@yahoo.com. 
 
Membership Messages 
Communicate 
“Membership Messages” are sent out on a regular basis to WACA Member Clubs, Members-at-Large 
and other individuals closely connected to WACA. Recipients in Member Clubs are requested to 
forward these messages to all members of their respective Club or direct their members to the News 
and Press Releases section of WACA's website where the messages are 
posted: www.waca.org/news/Pages/index.aspx. 
Contribute 
If any WACA member has anything they would like to contribute to the next “Membership Message” 
please send the information to the attention of the WACA Administration Manager at WACA 
Headquarters. 

Yours in interlining, 
 
Keith Miller 
WACA Administration Manager 
World Airlines Clubs Association 
Telephone: +1 438-258-3243 
E-mail: info@waca.org 
Website: www.waca.org 
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